
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 3, 1996 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re: HSCA # 180-10087-10362  

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I am writing to notify you that the Review Board will amend its Federal Register notice of 

determinations from the December 12 and 13, 1995 meeting, with respect to a Secret Service record 

that we have discussed orally (RIF 180-10087-10362). 

 

The record, an Investigation Interview of Tony Zoppi, contains his Social Security Number which, 

consistent with Board practice, should have been postponed.  The Review Board will send an 

amended notice to the Federal Register to indicate that the document is postponed in part rather than 

open in full. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

cc: Donald Personette 

      John Machado 

 


